29th June, 1917.

Dear S8ir,

The Council of Bedford College, at their Keeting on
June 27th, learned that your appointment as External Examin-
er for the College Hyvgiene Diploma has now terminated.
On their behalf, I am directed to thank you for the services
you have rendered in this capesecity, and to express regret
that your connection with the College has come to an end.

1 am,

Yours very truly,

Secretary of Council.

C. Porter, Hsq., K.D., D.P.Hse,
24, Somerset Street, W. 1.




